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copy of the original document.Capital punishment in Chile Capital
punishment is a legal sanction in Chile. The death penalty was
abolished in 1819 during the return of order period, after the
Chilean War of Independence (1810–1814). The last execution was
carried out in 1926, nine years after the coup d'état of Augusto
Pinochet; the last official execution was in 1976. Chile's last
penal reform was carried out in 1999, when mandatory sentencing
laws were adopted. According to the report of the Senate of Chile
in August 2019, capital punishment is almost extinct in Chile due
to its inefficiency and discriminatory treatment of defendants who
don't have a powerful family. History Before the independence of

Chile, it was clear that death was the most severe and
irreversible punishment. During the war of independence, the most
feared punishment was a soldier's being shot with a musket. The
criminal law decrees in Article 53 of the Constitution of 1833
that the penalty for murder is "reclusion perpetua" and that
"anyone who causes the death of another will suffer any other

penalty provided by the law, excluding pardon and remission of the
death penalty". Article 56 of the Constitution of 1833 added that
"the punishment for any violation of the State's public order is
the death penalty and imprisonment for life". The execution was
carried out in various locations in Santiago, but in the 19th
century, the final execution was moved to a plaza inside the
Morral Park in the city center. On 21 June 1926, in the first

national radio broadcast, singer Lorenzo Torralbo received a death
sentence for murdering her husband. The sentence was carried out
the same year. After the Pinochet dictatorship, in 1999, mandatory

sentencing laws were adopted. It was the first penal reform
carried out by the government. It is the first time a country has
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adopted this kind of law without a new constitutional mandate.
During the Chamber of Deputies session of 23 May 2019, a proposal

was made to Congress to end mandatory sentencing. 3da54e8ca3
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